
 
 

 
 
October 23, 2019 
 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
In recognition of National Make a Difference Day (Saturday, Oct. 26), thank you for the impact you make in 
the lives of our students and colleagues, our university and beyond. It is a true honor to work alongside you to 
prepare students both professionally and personally, and to help advance the vast and growing Inland Empire 
region. 
 
For those of you who would like to observe National Make a Difference Day in some way, below are a few 
upcoming events that will help to improve the lives of others. 
 

 Make a Difference Day at PDC: Friday, Oct. 25 from 10 a.m.-noon at the Palm Desert Campus  

 NAMIWalks Inland Empire: Check-in begins at 8 a.m. Saturday, Oct. 26 at Diamond Valley Lake Marina 
in Hemet.  

 Run Like a Mother: Saturday, Nov. 2 from 9 a.m.-noon at the CSUSB main campus 

 Packing Party: Friday, Nov. 22 from 10 a.m.-noon in the Obershaw Dining Room, CSUSB main campus 
(event rescheduled from Oct. 11) 
 

 As we continue through Academic Year 2019-20, let us be further guided by our core values of inclusivity, 
integrity, equity, respect, and safety and wellness. 
 
Have a wonderful day. 

 
Best, 
Shari 

 
Shari McMahan, Ph.D. 
Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs 


